Mayor Hofeld;

Hi Mayor,

9-1-27

It was nice speaking with you last week. We have a signed contract in place for the sale of the Ridgewood building. I plan on closing the Ridgewood tap to remodel and then reopen in 3 to 4 months with a new look and identity. I look forward to the transformation of downtown Homewood. The future looks bright for Homewood and I am glad to be a part of it. please call me if you want to discuss any further. I would like to come in and get fingerprinted for the background check for the liquor license.

Regards of Sut Wrike R. Scott Donkel